
 

 

 

 

The Official Family of the 38th District cordially invites you to attend 

      The 38th District Studios present… 

as we welcome 
Sister Sharon Rosequist, Most Worthy Grand Matron 

Brother Joseph Herx, Most Worthy Grand Patron 
and their staff of Grand Officers 

and the naming of the Associate Matrons by 

Sister MaryElaine Guynn, 

Right Worthy 

Associate Grand Matron 

Saturday, October 12, 2024 
Luncheon       12:30 pm 

Burlington Masonic Lodge 
2308 Mt. Holly Road, Burlington NJ 08016 

RSVP by September 30th  

Subscription: $20.00 

Dress your best for the red carpet premiere! 
RSVP required for ALL attending.  

Lunch will be served family style.  

Seating may be limited 

Name: ______________________________________________________________________  

Title:____________________________________  Phone #: _________________________  

Chapter/District: ___________________________  Email: ____________________________  

 List any food allergies or additional guests on the back. 

Make checks payable to:  

Tamara J. Wilkie (memo – Dist 38 meeting) 

Send reservations to: Tammy Wilkie, WDD 
(contact Tammy for her address) 

Phone: 609-954-9472 

email: tammywilkieoes@aol.com 


